
From: Vernem, Christine
To: Stevenson, Kirsten
Cc: Jenkins, Trevor
Subject: City Council - June 23, 2021
Date: Monday, July 12, 2021 9:54:03 AM

Kirsten Stevenson,
 
Re:      Correspondence from the Hamilton Police Services Board in response to
the correspondence from the City of Hamilton with respect to Bill 148, Doored
But Not Ignored Act, 2019.
 
At the meeting of June 23, 2021, Hamilton City Council received your
correspondence respecting the above and referred it to the Hamilton Cycling
Committee for their information.
 
Regards,
 
Christine Vernem,
Legislative Secretary
 
 
  
on behalf of
Janet Pilon,
Deputy Clerk
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